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i COLORADO
"é' Division of Reclamation,
" Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, Colorado 80203

November 13, 2014
Mr. Mark Johnson
Bestway Concrete Company

301 Centennial Dr.
Milliken, CO 80543

Re: The Shores, Permit M1998-013, Technical Revision Approval, Revision TR02
Mr. Johnson:

On November 13, 2014 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety approved the Technical Revision application
submitted to the Division on October 15, 2014, addressing the following:

Revision to Mine Plan for Burch parcel (Pond E) and corresponding bond increase.

The terms of the Technical Revision 2 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit M1998-013. All
other conditions and requirements of Permit M1998-013 remain in full force and effect.

The additional bond submitted with this revision in the amount of $274,324 brings the total bond held for this site to
$2,039,395.70. It would very likely be in Bestway Concrete’s interest to meet with DRMS soon to recalculate the
total bond required for this site at this time — especially if the SEO has approved the slurry walls in Ponds A-D.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Eric C. Scott

Environmental Protection Specialist
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